
SPMS Finance Committee Report, January 2023

1. The following grant requests have been received and recommended by the Finance

Committee:

a. Long Beach Grunions: $1500 for support with the SCM Championship meet in

December 2022.

2. The SPMS Funding Application is being closed for the time being until a final

recommendation/decision is made by the SPMSC on how to spend down our reserves.

3. Thanks to EVERYONE who participated in the 2023 Budget Planning Process.  I am

really proud of the work we did.

4. While I did start out as heavily active with the SPMS Survey Committee (with Arlette

Godges), I have not been able to continue with that group; but they will have fantastic

information to share, and the Finance Committee will work to implement whatever

recommendations are put forward by the SPMSC.  I am very VERY grateful to Arlette for

picking up the committee when I was unable to continue.

5. I believe that the members who wanted to assist in beginning the conversation about

updating our Financial/Investment Policies included Bob Eberwine and Arlette Godges.

Please email me directly (ladypipes@gmail.com) if you would like to be part of this

conversation over the next couple of months.
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